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C I T Y  C O U N C I L  S T U D Y  S E S S I O N



Overview

• Westside Park:
• In Overlake 

Neighborhood

• Bridal Crest Trail 
connects it to Marymoor 
Park

• $2.6M in CIP



Purpose

• Providing information 
to City Council on:

• The preferred design

• Community 
Involvement



Looking back

• Prior touches

• PHS 02.04.2020

• City Council 
10.02.2019

• FAC on 09.19.2019

• The preferred design



Outline for tonight

• Background

• Community 
Involvement

• Preferred Concept



2010 Masterplan

• Features
• Shelter

• Looping paths

• Lawn

• Children’s play

• Drainage



Project goals

• Year-round facility

• Improve drainage

• Enhanced sport court

• Improve playground

• Provide a picnic shelter

• Develop loop pathways



Let’s Connect

• November 1-30, 2019
• Refine the master plan

• 321 responses

• January 13-30, 2020
• Review two design 

concepts

• 85 responses



November 18th

Meeting #1

Refine the Master Plan

January 27th

Meeting #2

Review Two Concepts

February 24th

Meeting #3

Preferred Concept

Community Involvement



Open House #1

• November 18th ~ 55 
people

• Refine 2009 Master Plan
• Programming

• Character



Open House #2



Open House #3



60% Design

April 15, 2020

90% Design

July 1, 2020

Contract 
Awarded

August-September 

2020

Construction

September, 2020

Completion

Summer 2021

Milestones



Thank you.
Any Questions?
Jeff Aken, Senior Park Planner

jaken@redmond.gov or 425.556.2328

Carrie Hite, Parks and Recreation Director

chite@Redmond.gov or 425-556-2326

mailto:jaken@redmond.gov
mailto:chite@Redmond.gov

